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CITY TO SUSPEND PARKING METER ENFORCEMENT 

CITYWIDE THROUGH JANUARY 2, 2017 
 

New Haven – Mayor Toni N. Harp said today New Haven has suspended parking meter enforcement 

citywide through January 2, 2017. There will be no parking tags issued in the city for meter violations 

beginning Friday, December 23, 2016; enforcement resumes Tuesday, January 3, 2017. 

 

The moratorium announced today applies to parking metered spaces only. All other parking restrictions 

(fire hydrants, disabled spaces, bus stops, crosswalks, no standing zones, and unmarked parking, for 

example) remain in effect and vehicles parked in violation of them will be subject to ticketing. 

 

Today’s announcement complements holiday specials planned by the New Haven Parking Authority and 

described at this Web address: https://parknewhaven.com/deal/holiday-parking-deals/. 
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